
Officer voting begins THIS WEEK! Pay attention to the
nomination & voting assignments posted in GC. All Beta

members are eligible to run for office. 

OCTOBER 
SERVICE PROJECTS

OCTOBER 
SERVICE PROJECTS
Pink Ribbons 10/8 from
2:45pm to 4:30pm. 

Betas will craft pink
ribbons to give out to
the student body,
faculty & staff!

Spooky STEM Night 10/31
from 5:30pm to 6:30pm

Betas will help with
stations, setting up &
taking down

All service projects are optional, but it is
required of you to have 4 service hours

per semester. Service project
opportunities will always be posted to
Google Classroom. Signups are first

come/first serve. 

OCTOBER NEWSLETTER

COMMUNICATION PRIMARILY HAPPENS THROUGH GOOGLE
CLASSROOM. MAKE SURE YOU ARE CHECKING IT REGULARLY.

THOSE INTERESTED IN ATENDING
STATE CONVENTION- FORMS ARE

DUE BY FRIDAY 10/4

WHEN YOU STAY AFTER SCHOOL FOR
SERVICE PROJECTS, REPORT TO THE

CAFETERIA WHEN CARPOOL IS DISMISSED. 

Signed By-laws are now PAST
DUE. Turn them in ASAP.



Beta Induction
Induction is a ceremony for new Beta members

welcoming them into the club as well as introducing
our newly appointed officers.

Induction will be held on Wednesday,
October 16th at 6pm in the WMS Cafeteria. 
Current members are also welcome to attend! Those who did not
receive their National Beta Club certificates last school year will

receive them at induction this year.

FORMAL INVITATIONS TO FOLLOW


